March 15, 2024

Valley Home Schoolers, Inc.

SUPPORTING FAMILIES IN CHRISTIAN HOME EDUCATION

You are invited to attend the annual membership meeting of Valley Home Schoolers, Inc. The purpose of the meeting is
to tally and report on the results of the election of directors and report on VHS activities. This meeting is open to all

members of VHS.

Date: Thursday, April 18, 2024
Time: 6:00 PM

Location: Belfry Hall, 900 N Mason St, Appleton, WI 54914

Current members of the board of directors are:

Name 2024 Role \ Term Status 2023-2024

Kristy Jeske Chairperson 1st year of 2nd term

Ryan Chart Vice-Chairperson 2nd year of 1st term (nominated for 2nd term)
Mike Navin Secretary/Webmaster 1st year of 1st term

Jon Ruddat Treasurer 1st year of 1st term

Tari Schroth Membership Coordinator | 2nd year of 1st term

Prior to the meeting, election of directors for the term lasting from July 1, 2024, to June 30, 2026, will be conducted.

To constitute a quorum of members voting, 15% of members, equaling 34 members, are required to cast a ballot. Of
those votes, at least 10% of the votes cast are required for a member to be elected as a director. Per the VHS Bylaws,
members are “persons of legal age...involved in home schooling...and are not home school students.” Proxy voting by a

member’s spouse is allowed.

Please visit the ballot form at https://www.vhswi.org/2024-election to cast your ballot

In His service,
Mike Navin

Secretary, Valley Home Schoolers, Inc.
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